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Friday 22nd November 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The NSA are holding their annual Christmas Fayre on Friday 6th December 2013. 

 

In the past we have relied on the generosity of local businesses to provide us with prizes for our raffle and 

auction board. 

 

However, we are finding that in the current economic climate, it has been more difficult to obtain these 

prizes. If any of our parents/carers own a business or work for a company that would be able to donate to 

this cause, we would be extremely grateful. We would also welcome items such as cans of drinks, crisps, 

paper plates, napkins etc. 

 

This will enable us to continue raising the necessary funds to provide items for the school that will enhance 

the learning of children across all year groups. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support for the school and most importantly the children. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSA Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 


